
  

Date: 28-04-2022 

  
 

CLASS SUSPENSION NOTICE 

 

Department of Botany 

 

 
 

This is hereby notified for all concerned that Dr. Phalguni Bhattacharyya  and 

Dr. Chitrita Chatterjee will not be able to take their  scheduled classes 

(2nd Semester Honours & 2nd Semester General) on 29th April, 2022 

(Friday) as they will be busy in conducting the ecological survey at A.J.C. Bose Indian 

Botanic Garden, Shibpur, Howrah on that day as a part of the syllabus of 4th Semester 

Hons. & 6th Semester Gen. courses.  

 

However, the scheduled classes of other teachers of the Department 

of Botany will be held as per the existing notice on 29th April, 2022 

(Friday). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal 
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